Pepsi Watson Parole Board 


Mr Martin Jones
3rdFloor, 10 South Colonnade
LONDON
E14 4PU


Dear Mr Jones,
Ref: Adam Robinson, No: A6035AK, AKA Pepsi Watson.
I would like to bring to your attention the recall to custody of the above.
Mr Robinson was recalled to prison in January 2020 regarding a disagreement with his Probation Officer. This disagreement could have easily, and swiftly been resolved in a private meeting with the Parole Board. The disagreement certainly did not warrant a recall to prison.
Mr Robinson has a substantial following from the public, he is affiliated to The Jon Wedger Foundation; being a strong campaigner with Mr Wedger, ex Scotland Yard Detective in the fight against systemic child abuse. He has done a lot of good, positive work within the community, he was consistently and successfully supporting and helping people.
I am calling for you to please examine the case of Mr Robinsons recall. I feel this is a matter of urgency and I hope you share my beliefs.
Mr Robinson is currently being held at HMP The Mount.
I look forward to hearing from you with your findings.

Yours faithfully,

